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Another month has gone by and we are still in lockdown albeit with some 

relaxation to the original restrictions.  It doesn’t help me as I am supposed to 

“shield” although being outside or sitting in the garden with some friends at 

a social distance is allowed and I have even played some golf at a social distance!  I have now been 

on chemo tablets for a week and thankfully have had no side effects so far. 

 

There is not a lot to report this month although I am sorry to let you know that we have decided to 

cancel Flying Day which we had planned for 16th August.  With lots of other outside events being 

cancelled nationwide the committee decided that this was the best decision for us.  However, if 

rules for outside events do change we will invite members to bring along a picnic for a social 

gathering with the possibility of a flight, courtesy of Dave Greenly, if social distancing rules are 

relaxed. 

 

I will just remind you again of the following events that are planned for next year and if you have not 

already booked a place, please do so as soon as possible. 

 

 Mill at Sonning, Saturday 16th January 2021 

 

 Eight day tour of the Black Forest/Belgian Ardennes with optional four day tour of the 

Belgian Ardennes, Monday 17th to Tuesday 25th May 2021 or Friday 21st to Tuesday 25th May 

2021  

 

 Trip to Weymouth and the Nothe Fort, 12th/13th June 2021 

 
 Flying Day, 28th June 2021 

 

 Ten day Tour of Northern Spain and the Picos Mountains, Sunday 19thto Tuesday 28th 

September 2021. 

 

 

Meanwhile, please don’t forget that the Jaguar Drivers’ Club are looking for articles to include in the 

monthly magazine and if anyone would like to send a write up on what they have been doing over 

these weeks in lockdown, in particular with regard to their cars, etc., together with photos, please  

let me have them. 

 

I hope you all stay safe and well. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sue 



 

 

 

  

    

  


